
No. 000/VGL/18
Government of India

Central Vigilance Commission
*****

 Satarkta Bhavan, Block 'A',
 GPO Complex, INA,
 New Delhi- 110 023
 Dated the 27th February 2004

Office Order No. 13/02/04

To

All Chief Vigilance officers of Ministries / Departments / autonomous
organisations and societies.

Sub: Delay in finalising of Vigilance cases.

Sir/Madam,

The Commission has observed that a large number of departmental inquiries
remain pending with the disciplinary authorities for long periods.  The Commission
has laid down the time limits in conducting investigations and departmental inquiries
vide instruction No. 000/VGL/18 dt. 23.5.2000 and dated 3.3.2003.  However, it is
seen that these time limits are not adhered to by various organisations and there is
no mechanism to monitor the progress made in the inquiries.

2. It has come to notice of the Commission, that one of the PSUs has formed a
vigilance committee consisting of Director (P), Director (OP) and CVO to monitor the
progress of the departmental inquiries.  This committee reviews the progress of the
departmental inquiries quarterly.

3. The Commission suggests that similar type of system should be adopted in
other organisations, suited to their requirement, to monitor the progress made in
departmental inquiries and check delays in completion of inquiries.

4. Action taken in this regard may be intimated.

   Yours faithfully,

Sd/-
  (Anjana Dube)

 Deputy Secretary


